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March 11, 2020
Dear Career Education Center Early College Families,
We want to keep you informed of events that may impact the health and safety of our staff and students. On Monday, one of our teachers was not feeling well and stayed home. The teacher consulted her healthcare professional and was not tested because she was not displaying symptoms of the virus. In an abundance of caution and under the guidance of her healthcare professional, the teacher will remain home for two weeks.
We currently do not have any confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our CEC Early College community. Denver Public Schools is in close contact with local and state health officials to monitor this rapidly evolving situation, and we are prepared to act swiftly in the event of an exposure or outbreak.
Additional information on COVID-19 is available by calling CO-Help at 303-389-1687 or 877-462-2911 from 10 a.m.-10 p.m. (including weekends) or by emailing COHELP@RMPDC.org. Answers are available in English, Spanish, Mandarin and other languages. Additional information on recommended health precautions is available online from the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment as well as on the DPS website.
If you have further questions related to DPS, please email the DPS Coronavirus Information Mailbox at CoronaVirusInfo@dpsk12.org or leave a voice message on the DPS Coronavirus Information line at 720-424-4357.
The health and safety of our students remain our top priority, and we thank you for your understanding and support during these uncertain times.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Jamie Lofaro, Principal
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